
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 

 

February 2017  
 

Registration Packet Distribution  
Registration for the 20 17-2018 school year  will begin in March. Distribution of the packets 

will be the first week of March by email. Please print, fill out, sign and return to the 

office at y our designated time .  Most of our planning for next year will depend on student 

enrollment figures that are determined by the registration process. Registration for P urple 

going to Red is due March 20 th .  Registration for Red going to Pre -K is due March 21st .  

Registration for Pre -K going to KG is due March 23 rd . Therefore, the school urges parents 

to be attentive to this important matter and  promptly return the forms & fees on or 

before the assigned date.  

 

 

 

 



We celebrated 100 days of school t his month!  

 

 

 

 



Gymnastikids  
On Wednesday, February 1 st , Gymnastikids visited our school.  The students had so 

much fun exploring all the different activities they had to offer.  

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

Cowboy Ken 

On Tuesday, February 

7th , Cowboy Ken visited 

our school. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


